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NASPI Partnership Opportunity  
Virtual Work Group Meeting Platform 

 
 
The North American Synchrophasor Initiative (NASPI) is a collaborative effort between the U.S. 
Department of Energy and the Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI). NASPI welcomes and 
appreciates the support of the synchrophasor community at our Work Group meetings. NASPI invites 
you to partner with us at our upcoming meeting.  NASPI partnerships 
 

• fosters an environment that allows collaboration among the participants 
• provide valuable networking opportunities 
• help reduce costs for our attendees  
• can increase product visibility 
• provide an opportunity to learn about the needs of synchrophasor community. 

 
NASPI partners will be acknowledged throughout the meeting and given opportunities based on their 
participating level. Currently, we are offering two partnership levels: Standard and Silver.  The following 
table summarizes fees, the number of registrations included for individuals to participate in the NASPI 
Work Group meeting, signage benefits, and exposition opportunities for each level.  
 

 Standard Silver 
Fee $500 $1,000 
# of Registrations  1 2 
Logo on the meeting agenda    
Logo on the NASPI website   
Rotation slide during the break   
Verbal recognition during the Work Group meeting 
announcements   

NASPI Technology Partner Presentation 5-minute briefing 20-minute session 
 
The Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI) will work with your organization to meet your organization’s 
needs based on the level of partnership selected. Please contact naspi@pnnl.gov for additional 
information related to NASPI Work Group meetings. 
  

mailto:naspi@pnnl.gov
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History of Document Revisions 
 

Date Changes 
9/8/2020 Document modified for virtual work group meeting. Final 

document approved by PNNL and EPRI.  
2/12/2021 Presentation time set to 20 minutes. 

 


